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Good morning CPS Families!
As we start the 2022-2023 school year, I want to provide information related to our protocols around the Covid-19 virus.
As we have done for two years, we will continue to follow the guidance of the Oakland County Health Department.  Following OCHD School Quarantine and Isolation Guidance, students, teachers and staff who test positive for COVID-19 should plan on isolating 5 days after symptoms begin and can return to school when fever-free for 24 hours without taking fever-reducing medications and symptoms have improved.
We encourage CPS families to review the OCHD Back to School Guidance for general information and mitigation strategies to help reduce the spread of COVID-19.
As always, we are happy to answer any questions and help out in any way we can.
Have a great day!
Mr. Shell - CPS Superintendent --

